
Epik Products Inc.
356 George Street
Prince George, BC
236.423.1768

September 25th, 2023

City of Prince George
1100 Patricia Blvd
Prince George, BC  V2L 3V9

Re – Epik Products Inc’s Cannabis Retail Store Temporary Use Permit Renewal

Dear Mayor and City Council,

Please accept my application to renew our temporary use permit for a non-medical 
cannabis retail store at 356 George Street, Prince George. 

We are applying for another temporary use permit as Epik Products Inc is still in it’s 
startup phase. We have operated successfully in this location for 2 years after our doors 
finally opened at the end of August 2021. 

We have made great connections with our neighboring businesses and even managed 
to divide our space to give another business an opportunity to open on George Street. 
We have watched business after business close down around us and we’d appreciate 
the opportunity to continue to contribute to trafffic on George Street.

Thank you so much for your time and consideration!

Dawn Lebel
General Manager
Epik Products Inc.
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